
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
9th May 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I’m writing to let you know that Mrs Arthur will be away from school for a period of 
time as she is due to have an urgent operation. She is now going to be absent from 
Monday 12th May and will return once she has fully recovered. We were expected 
this to be in a couple of weeks but the date has been brought forward and therefore 
have not been able to give you more notice.  
 
Due to the nature of the operation, we do expect her to be off for several weeks. 
We all wish her a smooth operation and a speedy recovery and we look forward to 
welcoming her back when she’s ready. 
 
In her absence, Mrs Ayres will be covering her class and we will ensure everything 
continues smoothly. 
 
Mrs Arthur will be speaking to her class today so they are aware of this situation. 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs H Gordon 
Head teacher 
Grange Infant and Junior School 


